
 

    CONSUMER RECALL NOTICE 

 

FOREIGN BODY RISK 

SMA WYSOY INFANT FORMULA 800g  

UPDATED: NEW BATCHES INCLUDED IN RECALL 

 

 

The safety and quality of our products are our top priorities and we never compromise on the 
health of our consumers.  

Nestlé UK and Ireland has decided, as a precautionary 
measure, to voluntarily recall all cans of SMA Wysoy with 
the above batch details as some cans have been found 
to contain pieces of blue plastic used to make the scoops. 

Parents who feed their baby SMA Wysoy should look on 
the base of any cans at the best before dates or batch 
codes to see if they are from an affected batch.  

If you have a can from one of the affected batches, 

please do not feed your baby with it.  

Please contact the SMA Careline on 0800 0 818180 
from the UK or 1800 931 832 from Ireland.  

They will arrange a full refund and be able to answer any questions you might have.  

No other SMA Nutrition products are affected by this voluntary recall 

The safety and quality of our products are non-negotiable priorities for our company. We sincerely 
apologise to our consumers for the distress and inconvenience caused by this voluntary recall. 

 Nestlé UK & Ireland Limited 

 


